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Connecticut Hospital Association Statement on Today’s School Shooting 

WALLINGFORD  –   Jennifer Jackson, President and CEO of the Connecticut Hospital Association, released 
the following statement on today’s school shooting: 

“The Connecticut Hospital Association is horrified by today’s school shooting in Newtown, CT, and the 
magnitude of the tragedy.  We support hospitals and first responders in this critical time as they work to 
save lives, care for victims, and assist the community in its time of need.” 

### 
 
About CHA 
The Connecticut Hospital Association has been dedicated to serving Connecticut’s hospitals since 1919.  
Through state and federal advocacy, CHA represents the interests of Connecticut’s hospitals on key 
healthcare issues in the areas of quality and patient safety, access and coverage, workforce, community 
health, diversity, and hospital reimbursement. 
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